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___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

12th July 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As we are fast-approaching the end of term and the end of primary school for Year 6, we 
are planning how to celebrate this important time, whilst ensuring that the current 
restrictions are still followed.  
 
On Tuesday 20th July, there will be a celebration after school, between 3pm – 4.30pm. 
Children will be outside for this event, weather permitting.  The school will be providing 
everything necessary for the above (including drinks and snacks), but there are a few 
points to be aware of below: 
 

- Children in Year 6 can come into school in non-uniform on the ‘party day’ (Tuesday 

20th July) 

- Unless we are informed otherwise, we will assume children will make their way 

home at 4.30pm in the usual manner.   

- Both classes will be kept separate to reduce the possibility anyone having to self-

isolate.  

- If children would like to sign T-shirts on the last day of term, they will need to bring 

a permanent marker from home. 

- Heavy duty carrier bags to be brought into school on Monday 19th July so 

exercise books can go home (there are lots!) 

It is a shame this year’s leavers have not been able to enjoy the same experience as 
previous years, however we will endeavour to make it as special as possible.  
 
Many thanks, 
 

 
 
Mr Neary and Mrs McGrath 
Willow Class Teacher 
 ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
I confirm that my child (______________________) will be attending the after school 
celebration on the 20th July between 3pm-4.30pm. I give consent for my child to walk home 
at this time.  
 
Please tick if you plan to pick up your child from school instead.  □ 
 
 
Signed: ____________________________________________  
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